
 
 
August 23. 2020 
 
Students, 
 
I just wanted to share a quick video welcome and message about the upcoming year.  We all 
want this year to be successful.  That will take a little extra effort by all of us.  But, I know we 
can and will make it happen!!  Please take a few minutes to download and watch the attached 
video all about how to have a successful year. 
 
I'll see you all around campus soon. 
 
Chris Abrams, 
Dean of Student Affairs 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1caXm7LC9ifjQdk0m8oycwtbaawYkuR5c/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1caXm7LC9ifjQdk0m8oycwtbaawYkuR5c/view

